
  
  

  

Mayor of London and  

Deputy Commissioner of Metropolitan Police  

Meeting, 27 January 2021 

   

Sadiq Khan – Mayor of London  

Sir Steve House – Deputy Commissioner 

 

Supported by:   

Diana Luchford – Chief Executive Officer, MOPAC  

Nick Bowes – Mayoral Director, Mayor’s Office 

David Bellamy – Chief of Staff, Mayor’s Office 

 

 

 

1. Covid-19 Update 

The Mayor expressed his condolences for the MPS officers and staff who had sadly died 

of Covid-19. There was a discussion of the prioritisation of vaccines for police officers. 

 

There was also a discussion of the courts backlog, the impact on victims and the options 

for addressing this.  

 

 

2. Gangs Violence Matrix Review Update 

The Mayor was updated on MOPAC’s latest report on the MPS’s implementation of the 

recommendations arising from its review of the Gangs Violence Matrix, and on its 

annual analysis of the changes to the Matrix population. 

 

 

3. Operational Update  

The Deputy Commissioner provided an update on operational issues 

  

 

_______________________________  


